NSF Password Changes

On August 1, 2016, NSF implemented a more convenient and secure process for resetting passwords.
NSF awardees and applicants are now no longer able to reach out to the Office of Research to reset their
passwords. Instead, they can reset their own passwords by going to www.research.gov and clicking “Log
In,” and then “Forgot Password.” After entering their NSF ID and clicking, “Send Temporary Password,”
they can reset their passwords using the temporary password sent to their email address on file.
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